y¢ jrix@architectronix.com January 27, 2022 at 6:53 PM
Appreciation R

To: daniel.j.scinto@gmail.com, Steve Harrison

Daniel and Steve:

Although you were not obligated to, as it was not a term of our renewal, | want to
thank you for putting in my new carpet, especially with all the equipment and furniture you
had to remove. What was noteworthy is the fact that | wanted it in the renewal, but forgot to
include it, but you honored my wishes. Thank you.

Also, our firm appreciates your quick responsiveness to any problems that we may
have, the benefit of not paying for any pass-throughs, and your assistance in our sub-
leasing part of our premise. Of course, the place always looks great. Nice that you have
your offices here too.

Sincerely,

John M. Rix, NCARB

Architectronix, Inc.

250 North Golden Circle Drive, Suite 204 Santa Ana, CA 92705
(714) 836-0702


Daniel Scinto


